
FAASTeam presents:

Double Feature - The New SFO Class Bravo AND Stabilized

Approaches



It's summertime, and that means taking friends
and family on a Bay Tour. We live in a place that
offers amazing scenery, great restaurants, and
horrible traffic jams. As pilots, we get to offer both
visitors and locals the opportunity for a unique
perspective on the scenery and easy access to
enjoyable on-airport (and nearby) restaurants,
without having to endure all that traffic. Of course,
a tour over the Golden Gate often includes a
transition through SFO Bravo airspace, which
was reconfigured in August.  Learn about the
changes that have taken place in the SFO Bravo
airspace and how it may affect your Bay Tour
options.
After a break for refreshments, we will reconvene
for a short presentation on how to impress your
passengers and minimize accident possibilities
with stabilized approaches and landings.
NOTE THE EARLY START TIME OF 6:30PM!
Directions: Hwy 101 North or South – exit at Airport Blvd. 
Go west on Airport Blvd, turn right on Skylane Blvd, second
right into Sonoma County Office of Education (SCOE).  Follow
signs in building to meeting room.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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